Bulletin Boards in Dorms

ES_SS_DO_34

Responsible Officer Marc Cutrell Responsible Office Student Services Approving Body Board of Trustees Approval Date 2018-05 Last Revision 2018-05 Re-evaluation Date 2020 Departmental Impact Student Services

Policy Statement

Information boards are placed in the residence halls for the students' convenience.

Policy Procedures

Students must not deface or remove material placed on the boards. The Deans' bulletin board is located in the main Deeds hallway. Please check this board frequently. All information items posted on campus must be approved by Student Services.